


DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
Center for Medicaid & CHIP Services 
233 North Michigan Ave., Suite 600 
Chicago, Illinois 60601 

Financial Management Group 

Farah Hanley
Medicaid Director 
Medical Services Administrations 
400 South Pine Street 7th Floor 
Lansing, MI  48933-2250 

RE:  TN 23-0030

Dear Director Hanley: 

We have reviewed the proposed Michigan State Plan Amendment (SPA) to Attachment 4.19-B  
MI-23-0030, which was submitted to the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) on
December 29, 2023.  This plan amendment updates the effective date for the 1915(i) Community
Transition Services, Targeted Case Management.

Based upon the information provided by the State, we have approved the amendment with an 
effective date of February 1, 2024  We are enclosing the approved CMS-179 and a copy of the 
new state plan pages. 

If you have any additional questions or need further assistance, please contact Debi Benson at 1-
(312)-886-0360 or Deborah.Benson@cms.hhs.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Todd McMillion 
Director 
Division of Reimbursement Review 

Enclosures 

February 1, 2024

      

      










